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cc:  
Subject: Support Outsourcing and Privatization 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I support the administration's proposal to open up federal commercial work 
functions to outsourcing and privatization.  This will provide private 
workers and businesses new opportunities for employment and expansion while 
introducing competition into the federal workplace.  Make an effort to 
remove any roadblocks to the implementation of this proposal including what 
is sure to be an effort to define truly commercial activities as 
un-commercial.  I look forward to the day when the government's economic 
activities are held to the same competitive scrutiny as those of private 
concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark D. Crowley 
3316 Cassius St.  Apt. A 
Pittsburgh, PA 15235 
 

 




